Airport Advisory Committee Minutes
December 18, 1995

Airport Administration Building
7:00 P.M.

Present: From the committee, Roy Cederstam, Dennis Kindig, Ron
Knoll, Grant Porter, Annie Yannotti and Commissioners Bob
Nickelsen and Nancy Wesche; from staff, Jim O’Banion;
guests Robert Graves, David Koebel and Jay Noyes

Chairman Bob Nickelsen opened the meeting at 7:20 p.m. He
explained the purpose of the meeting: To discuss Port’s proposed
T-hangar increase. The increase would raise rates on A hangars

from $90 to $110 and on B hangars from $100 to $120.

Those present participated in the discussion, voicing concerns,
asking Port’s reasons for increase, asking if old T-hangar leases
are paying for new T-hangars, etc. A letter submitted by Mike
Gehrman was read into the minutes and i1s an attachment in the
files.

After much discussion, a motion was made by Roy Cederstam that the
Advisory Committee recommend approval of the proposed increases to
the Port Board of Commissioners. Seconded by Ron Knoll, the motion
was approved by majority vote (4-1).

Port staff will request additional T-hangar comparisons from The
Dalles, Bend, Burnsg, Evergreen and Madras airports.

Other Business: Concerns were expressed about snow removal
practices: a) snow piled at both ends of runway--remain longer and
congtitute hazards; b) snow piled in center of asphalt between the
two T-Hangars--some planes cannot make the turn from hangar door
because of practice. Staff will talk with Chuck Pounders of Port
Services for suggestions.

The meeting wag adjourned by Chairman Nickelsen at 9:40 p.m.
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